
STATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

March 12, 1990 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-18-90 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: NATIONAL INFORMATION CAMPAIGN ON THE FEDERAL EARNED 
INCOME TAX CREDIT 

REFERENCE: AGIN NO. I-21-89 DATED MARCH 21, 1989 

The purpose of this letter is to transmit reproducible copies of 
the Earned Income Tax Credit (EITC) factsheet and flier. The EITC 
factsheet and flier were prepared in conjunction with a national 
information campaign on the EITC coordinated by the Center on 
Budget and Policy PriorLtteA, The campaign's intent is to educate 
low income families about the EITC requirements, and the process 
for getting a refund from !RS. Recent legislation provides for a 
disregard of EITC as income in determining eligibility and benefits 
for the AFDC, Food Stamp, and ~edi-Cal programs. Therefore, 
recipients of these programs will benefit by applying for and 
receiving EITC payments. 

Counties are encouraged to reproduce and disseminate the EITC 
factsheet and/or flier to clients requesting information regarding 
the EITC. However, these materials are not required forms, and 
will not be stocked by the State Department of Social Services. 
Copies of the EITC flier in English and Spanish are attached. 
Translated versions of the EITC flier in other languages will be 
forthcoming under separate cover. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
Sandra Poole-Taylor of the AFDC and Food Stamp Policy 
Implementation Bureau at (916) 324-2661 or ATSS 454-2661. 

~~ 
,A, 

If'' 
ROBERT A. HOREL 
Deputy Director 

~ttachments 

cc: CWD,\ 




